
 

The theme for this year will be jobs and professions. 

Children can decorate a hard-boiled egg (or craft egg) to look like any job – it 

could be something they aspire to be in the future; a job a family member 

does or linked to an interest they have. We have chosen this area to link with 

our ‘Dream Big’ theme in school which is running all year.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

There will be a first, second and third prize for each year group but everyone 

who enters will receive a small chocolate egg in recognition for their hard 

work. Please remember children do not have to take part.  

Please bring entries into school on Thursday 28th March. These will be 

displayed in the hall for all the children to visit during the day, and returned at 

home time.  

We cannot wait to see their creations! 

 

 


